

Kigali, 19/04/2021 Ref. No.: VC.4.08../2021

To: Students of Year One University of Rwanda

Dear Year 1 Students,

Re: Welcome to the University of Rwanda

We wish to warmly welcome you all new members of the University of Rwanda community to our six Colleges and nine Campuses. We have been eagerly anticipating your arrival, and now that you are with us, we shall together embark on the academic journey that we hope will be exciting and intellectually rewarding.

The relevant College and Campus staff, both academic and administrative, are ready to offer you services that you will need in the process of getting familiar with the University life. Part of the conduct in the new normal way of living is the strict observance of rules put in place by health organs to prevent the spread of COVID-19. I encourage you to be highly vigilant against the pandemic, determined to play your important role in fighting corona virus to the end.

We look forward to making your life at University of Rwanda memorable.

Prof. Alexandre Lyambabaje

Vice Chancellor

Cc: -Deputy Vice Chancellor (All) -Principal of UR College (All)